NO.CSB/CSGRC/NEWS LETTER/2019-20 Date6.10.2020

Office Note

All the Divisional heads are hereby requested to submit details pertaining to
their Division and other office activities carried out by them from April 2020 to
September 2020 along with supporting photographs if any for publishing the same in
the ensuing issue of News letter of the Institute to the undersigned on or before

09.10.20 O

To

1. Divisional In-charge Mulberry Division
2. Divisional In-charge Silkworm Division
3. Divisional In-charge PMC




